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Tuesday 17th March 2020 
PEAT RIGG RESIDENTIAL 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 5, 
 
It is with regret that I am writing to inform you that the residential visit to Peat 

Rigg this week is unable to go ahead. We have been keeping up to date with 
all the latest advice from the Government and Public Heath England over the 
last few weeks. However, following the latest announcements from the 

Government and national guidance yesterday about non-essential travel and 
other recommendations about social contact, this visit cannot go ahead.  
 

We are unsure at this stage whether it is possible to rearrange this visit, but it 
is looking unlikely due to Peat Rigg being fully booked for the rest of the school 
year. You will receive a full refund for the amounts you have paid to school for 

the visit. These refunds will be made once the insurance claim has been 
processed, but at this stage, we are not sure how long this will take. We will let 
you know as soon as possible.  

 
These are unprecedented times, but please be assured that we are all working 
together in the best interests of the whole school community, and we continue 

to follow all the updated instructions and advice from the DFE and Public Health 
England. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Liz Hardy 

Headteacher 
 


